
 

EVACUATION ALERT – RESCIND 
Glacier Creek Fire G90700 

25 Km North of Atlin – Unincorporated Stikine 

June 30, 2025, at 16:00 HRS 

 

The Evacuation Alert issued by the Province of British Columbia due to the threats to health, 
safety, and the welfare of persons because of the Glacier Creek Wildfire (R90700) is no longer 
required and is rescinded immediately. 

 

This Evacuation Alert is rescinded for the following areas: 

• Approximately 25 km North of Atlin along the Atlin Highway. Commencing at the 
intersection of Atlin Lake and Glacier Creek,  

• thence in an easterly direction along Glacier Creek to a point 1800m to the east of Atlin 
Highway,  

• thence in a southerly direction along the 1800m offset from Atlin Highway to a point due 
east from the most southerly point of Cliff Lake,  

• thence due west to the shoreline of Atlin Lake, thence in a northerly direction along the 
shoreline of Atlin lake to the point of commencement. 

 

For more information visit www.EmergencyInfoBC.ca. 

 

 
_______________________ 

Rachael Pollard, 
Provincial Administrator 

Ministry of Emergency Management & Climate Readiness 

http://www.emergencyinfobc.ca/

